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 The University of New Mexico-Gallup’s AA program in Liberal Arts was reviewed at the 

September 20, 2019 meeting of the Faculty Assembly Curricula Committee. In a unanimous 

decision, and after carefully reviewing the documentation submitted by the Division of Fine 

Arts, Humanities, and Social Sciences, the committee opted to conditionally approve the AA 

in Liberal Arts Program Review. While exceedingly impressed with the overall quality of the 

program review, the committee requested additional materials from the Division Chair, 

including: a summary of the program’s outreach activities, the most recent CARC report, sample 

student assignments, adjunct faculty CV information, and a statement on future plans for 

resource allocation. An addendum containing the requested materials was submitted by the 

Division Chair in January 2020. 

 This program review was well-written and complete. The committee believes it might 

serve as an exemplary model for other programs to follow, particularly in its formatting of  

side-by-side comparisons with other regional programs. The committee is confident that the 

already robust AA in Liberal Arts program will continue to grow and benefit area students well 

into our institution’s future.  
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